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Sara Malone comment - Letter to CEC 

Letter to CEC  
 
June 4, 2025  
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Iâ€™m writing this letter regarding the proposed San Juan Capistrano lithium battery 
storage facility. As a resident of Laguna Niguel, Iâ€™m well aware of the dangers that 
will impact our community if this facility is built.  
 
If the CEC approves this lithium battery storage facility and a fire breaks out or there is 
failure in the system, the blame will be on you for deaths, health issues for people, pets 
and wildlife, environmental damage, air pollution, loss and devaluation of our homes 
and businesses, etc. Do you want this responsibility? How could you live with your 
consciences if this happens?  
 
Please donâ€™t allow this lithium battery storage facility to be built in our community. 
The location doesnâ€™t make sense due to the safety history of these types of facilities 
in other locations. They should be located in the middle of the desert far away from 
communities.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sara Malone  
Laguna Niguel resident 


